
 
 

Dear Agents and Clients, 

 

We would like to wish you all good health in these difficult times. 

 

We wish to inform you of the current situation in Peru. On March 15th, our President, declared our 

country on a State of Emergency with the intention to stop the spread of the coronavirus (COVID-19). He 

instructed every Peruvian to stay at their residence in a quarantine measure only with the permission de 

leave their houses because of matters of first necessity like food, pharmacies and banks. All our borders 

will be closed until further notice from our President. These measures taken by the President will be 

implemented until April 26.  

 

 

Because of these reason, Class International Movers, suspends their operations until April 27 or until 

further notice from our President. Nevertheless, our personal will be working from their homes 

monitoring the emails and our shipments. Please do not hessite to contact us and we will gladly assist 

you. Our contacts are the following: 

 

General inquiries: general@classmoving.com.pe 

Sales & rates:  sgonzales@classmoving.com.pe 

Exports: dmendieta@classmoving.com.pe 

Imports: imolla@classmoving.com.pe 

 

We understand this are drastic but necessary measures in order to stop the spread of this virus. We 

appreciate your understanding.  

 

We wish you all the best. Stay safe. 

 

Daniel Laporta M. 

CLASS INTERNATIONAL MOVERS 

 


